

Dear Balachandra Garu,

Namaste!

We extend our sincere thanks to you for taking time out of your valuable schedule to visit us and interact with our students.

Your inspiring words left a deep impact on the young minds. The way you encouraged them to dream big, be responsible, and grow into better citizens was truly heartwarming. It's not every day that our children get to meet someone who not only talks about values and discipline but also lives by them.

Your presence lit up the entire campus, and the energy you brought was both motivating and uplifting. The students have been speaking about your visit ever since, and I am certain that your words will continue to echo in their hearts as they move forward in life.

We are deeply grateful for your time, your encouragement, and the positive influence you've had on our children. We look forward to welcoming you again whenever your time permits.

Thanks & Regards,

Aruna Pradeep.C,

Secretary,

Sai Seva Sangh,

9989928551/552,

www.saisevasangh.org